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Comments: Thank you

 

Thank you for implementing this process.  I think it is extremely necessary to have control over the trails so they

are preserved for future use.  

 

 

I think the permits should be printed and put in the cars so that rangers can enforce parking lots as well.  

 

 

I would like to see more enforcement of the rules especially dogs off leash and having a permit.  I hope the

money raised during the permitting process can help pay for more rangers on the trails.  

 

 

I do not believe that hunters should be allowed permit exceptions.

 

 

I think forest service volunteers should be given permit exceptions regardless of if they are in uniform.

 

 

With Gratitude,

Amy

 

 

 

 

 


